
A Gift That Keeps on Giving 
For 20 years, Ralph Pickle gifted residents of the Westview Boys’ Home in Hollis, Oklahoma, with 

spending money for birthdays and Christmas. Before Ralph’s death in 2017, his nephew Randy 

helped him establish the Ralph Pickle Family Fund to continue this tradition. 

This generous gift inspired Westview to create their own charitable organization endowment 

fund at the Oklahoma City Community Foundation that will be supported through matching 

grants from Ralph’s fund. 

“Ralph left quite a legacy for Westview,” said Ron Bruner, executive director for the home. 

“Though he is no longer with us, his impact is stronger than ever. We’re forever grateful.”   
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Thanks to ongoing support from 
generous donors like Ralph Pickle 
(pictured left), Westview Boys’ 
Home resident Kaden Richardson 
successfully finished high school 
and is preparing to leave the 
campus to attend college.


